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November 28, 2014 

Newmarket Public Library 

438 Park Avenue 
Newmarket, ON 

Dear Joan Stonehocker, Chair Newmarket Public Library Board and Todd Kyle, CEO Newmarket 
Public Library: 

On behalf of the Ottawa Public Library and its Board, I would like to thank you for your letter 
supporting the advocacy efforts regarding publishers and their practices surrounding making e-
content available to public libraries. It's truly an important issue impacting all libraries. 

We will be following up with libraries on a campaign that will include both awareness raising 
and advocacy efforts across Ontario. 

If additional information is required or there are any follow up questions, plea -se feel free to 
contact me at lennifer.stirlinkPbiblioottawalibrarv.ca  or 613 -580-2424 x32155. 

Best regards, . 

nifer Stirlin 
Division Manager, Content and Technology 

cc: 	Jan Harder, Chair Ottawa Public Library Board 
Danielle McDonald:CEO Ottawa Public Library 
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